August 3, 2020

Good afternoon,

For the last two months, a CCC Return to Campus Work Group has been
developing a plan for the college to slowly and safely return to campus when it
Is safe to do so. As part of this work, we have created a new Return to
Campus webpage (www.clackamas.edu/return-to-campus) and a new
COVID-19 Student Resources webpage (www.clackamas.edu/student-
resources).

On the Return to Campus page you will find information on our current status,
safety guidelines and information, and our DRAFT Return to Campus plan. On
the Student Resources page there is information on emergency funding,
Chromebook checkouts, online learning resources, and other helpful
resources.

CCC's Return to Campus plan was developed using guidelines from the
Governor's Office, the Oregon Health Authority, the Centers for Disease
Control and Prevention (CDC), OSHA, and best practices from other colleges
and universities. The plan covers the logistics of how we will re-open the
college, including:

« Preparing work and student environments
« Safety and hygiene

« Personal protective equipment

« Compliance and enforcement

« Health monitoring

« Dalily self-health checklist

« Occupancy guidelines

. Safety plan worksheets

CCC has also launched a new app to put COVID-19 news and resources at
your fingertips. On the app you can:

o Take the daily wellness survey.
« Access resources.

« Contact College Safety.

« Report non-compliance issues.

How to get the app:


https://www.clackamas.edu/return-to-campus
https://www.clackamas.edu/student-resources
https://www.clackamas.edu/student-resources

« Download the Rave Guardian app from the Apple Store or Google Play.
« Enter your phone number.

« Verify your phone number.

« Select COVID-19 for your location.

« Verify your contact information.

« Choose whether or not to get receive instant updates.

« Enable location-based alerts.

Though CCC plans to remain online through fall term, we are working to
return some classes to campus that cannot be taught online. We will update
our website and continue to communicate with you as we progress toward fall
term. The safety of our students, employees, and the community is of the
upmost importance to the college. | ask that you do your part to keep our
community safe by wearing a mask, washing your hands, and watching your
distance. Take care and stay well.

Kind regards,

President Tim Cook


https://apps.apple.com/us/app/rave-guardian/id691246562
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ravemobilesafety.raveguardian&hl=en_US

